Melbourne Hamfest

The Platinum Coast Amateur Radio Society (PCARS) will host the Florida State Amateur Radio Relay League (ARRL) Convention at the Melbourne Auditorium on October 13-14, 2007, from 9:00AM-5:00PM Saturday and 9:00AM-3:00PM Sunday. This convention is combined with the 42nd Annual Melbourne “Hamfest.”   The hamfest is a gathering where amateur radio enthusiasts, often referred to as “hams,” get together to buy, sell, and trade radio equipment, attend forums, take FCC license exams, view the latest vendor products and socialize with fellow amateurs.  

The Melbourne Hamfest is open to the public and youth are encouraged to attend.  There will be a youth forum and special youth activities on Saturday morning.  Tickets ($7.00) are required on the premises, but youth twelve and under are free.  Attendance for Boy and Girl Scouts in uniform and members of local school radio clubs is also free. For more information go to www.pcars.org.  

